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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3240 prohibits a physician or other health care professional from providing or referring 

gender transition procedures to any individual under eighteen years old. The measure prohibits 

the use of public monies to any entity, organization, or individual who provides  

gender transition procedures to an individual under eighteen years old. 

 

The measure prohibits insurance coverage for gender transition procedures within this state for 

individuals under eighteen years of age. Health benefit plans under an insurance policy in this 

state are prohibited to include reimbursement for gender transition procedures for a person under 

eighteen years old. Health benefit plans are not required to provide coverage for gender 

transition procedures. The bill provides legal remedies for violations of this act.  

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 3240 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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